
 

FLIGHT INFORMATION : SPECIAL FLIGHTS TO INDIA 

The Government of India has permitted to allow special flights, on 

commercial basis, for repatriation of Indian Nationals stranded in 

Malaysia.  

The flights have started operations from Kuala Lumpur Airport to 

select destinations in India, in a phased manner. Those Indian Nationals 

in distress and those with compelling reasons to return to India are being 

given priority. Since all registered nationals may not have their names 

in initial flights, we request you to exercise patience and wait for your 

turn in case not listed initially. 

Kindly be advised that passengers will have to bear the cost of 

airfare and also have to undergo compulsory 14 days quarantine at 

their own cost after reaching India. 

The High Commission of India, Kuala Lumpur is individually calling 

up each passenger to ascertain his/her willingness to travel. There are 

certain guidelines for the passengers: - 

(i) In view of the emerging Covid-19 situation, affected Nationals 

are requested to only opt for the airport in their home state for 

travel & provide their address accordingly.  

(ii) The flights have restricted seats and hence few passengers 

would be waitlisted. The waitlisted passengers are requested to be 

ready at short notice to move to the airport for ticketing. 

(iii) The flight information is being disseminated to individual 

passengers who have been slotted in each flight. 

(iv) Special authority letter/ permission from the High Commission 

will be given to passengers for their move to Airport. 

Any passenger who still requires emergency assistance should first 

register themselves and contact the 24 x 7 Helpline/ Whatsapp (+60 18 

3196715 or Email Id hciklcrt2020@gmail.com)  for assistance. For 

regular updates, please check the High Commission website @ 

hcikl.gov.in, Twitter handle - India in Malaysia @hcikl. 
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